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Minutes of Henfynyw Community Council 

meeting held at Llwyncelyn Memorial Hall 

on 11th of July 2017 at 7.30 pm 

Present: Councillors Carys Morgan (Chair), Wyn Evans, Barry Owen, 

and Ruby Williams. 

Also present: The Clerk. 

Apologies: Councillors Gerallt Davies, Garym Roberts,                

Jocelyn Andrew, Wyn Jones and Eiddwen Merritt. 

Disclosure of personal and prejudicial interests: 
None. 

Confirmation of last month’s meeting: 
It was resolved to approve the minutes of the monthly meeting held 
in June and they were signed as being correct by the Chairman. 
Planning Matters 
Application No. A170530. 
Seabreeze, Rhiwgoch, Aberaeron. 
Erection of hobby room/garage. 
No Objection. 
Application No. A170524. 
Plot 6 Land adjacent to tu Pwll, Ffosyffin, Aberaeron. 
Erection of a bungalow. 
No objection. 
Application No. A170597. 
Llaethliw, Neuaddlwyd, Ciliau Aeron. 
Conversion of outbuilding into holiday unit. 
No objection. 
One Voice Wales Area Committee 
The minutes of the above meeting that was held on 24th Of April was 
read. 
NHS Wales – Mental Health Services  
A package was received from the Mental Health Project Group whom 
is a group of representatives from the health board that have been 
working together over the past two years to consider the challenges 
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and opportunities in meeting the mental health needs of our 
population. Workshops are being held across Carmarthenshire, 
Pembrokeshire and Ceredigion and a local public workshop will be 
held on the 1st of August in Llwyncelyn Memorial hall from 1.30pm-
4.30pm. A questionnaire was distributed for the members to 
complete. 
Any Other Business: 
Cllr Carys Morgan (Chair) thanked the Councillors, the County 
Councillor Marc Davies and friends for the successful evening of litter 
picking in Oakford, Neuadd Lwyd, Llwyncelyn and Ffos-y-ffin lately 
and also for the lovely bar meals that were enjoyed at Gilfach yr 
Halen afterwards. 
Councillor Wyn Evans said that he had received numerous 
complaints about the new recycling bags that Ceredigion County 
Council have introduced, that they are of poor quality and rip easily, 
the clerk was asked to write to the County Council. 
Councillor Ruby Williams mentioned that the seat by Llwyncelyn 
Filling Stiation was in a dangerous condition with planks missing, it 
was decided to order a new one. 
Due to personal interest Councillor Carys Morgan left the room while 
the next issue was discussed. 
With reference to an email that was received regarding an 
application for a financial assistance to Oakford’s ‘Cold Calling 
Controlled Zone’ it was decided not to make a comment. 
 
The meeting finished at 8.40. 
 
The next meeting will be on the 12th of September. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


